
Please pass HB2543. It makes sense to allow guns to be sold only after background checks are completed. Let's close the 
loopholes on background checks and help to prevent suicide and homicide by firearms in Oregon. By closing this loophole we'll help 
ensure the safety of children and all other Oregonians.


